NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINER4ALS OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
2040 South Pacheco Street

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT /" Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 827-7131

April 28, 2000

Phillips Petroleum Company
5525 Highway 64 - NBU 3004
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: S. Scott Prather
Re:  Administrative applications of Phillips Petroleum Company for exceptions to the well
location requirements provided within the “Special Rules and Regulations for the
Basin-Dakota Pool.” as promulgated by Division Order No. R-10987. as amended
for the San Juan "30-5" Unit Wells No. 21-A, 104.E, and 113.
Dear Mr. Prather:

Per your e-mail message sent on Friday, April 28, 2000 (see copy attached), the three subject
applications are hereby dismissed and are being retumed to you at this time.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Aztec
Mr. Steve Salzman - U. S. Bureau of Land Management, Santa Fe
Mr. Neel McBride - U. S. Bureau of Land Management, Farmington
Ms. Kathy Valdes. NMOCD - Santa Fe




Stogner, Michael

From: S S Prather[SMTP:SSPRATH@ppco.com]

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2000 11:26 AM

To: Stogner, Michael

Subject: Applications for Unorthodox Locations for Wells in the San Juan 29-6 & 30-5 Units requested by

Phillips Petroleum Company

Mr. Stogner,

| received in this weeks mail, NSL Applications and your accompanying letter for
wells which have been restaked at orthodox locations. Thank you for returning
same to us. | have been notified that we have also restaked sorne additional
wells, therefore we will not need NSL's approved for the following wells:

San Juan 29-6 Unit #69M
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Mr. Richard Allred (Qur Drilling Supervisor) is providing this same information
to the Aztec Office this afternoon.

We apologize for this inconvience and appreciate the cooperaticn of the OCD in
working with us on this matter.

Very Truly Yours,

S. Scott Prather

Phillips Petroleum Company
San Juan Area

(505) 599-3410

Regards,

Scott
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